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The entire Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions)
Amendment Bill 2022 Bill is not required. 

The emergency is over,  and all references in all Queensland legislation to 30 April 2022
should stand and NOT be replaced with any other date or reference to a vague definition
that might imply 30 October 2022.

Queensland should heed events in Canberra and Canada and recognise that the public
wants a return to normality.  That normality includes COVID-19 and is variants,  as it does
other potentially fatal viruses. Disruptive protests would be more damaging than this
virus. 

The emergency is over,  and the emergency powers need to end. 

Shirley Edward
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